
Scan for the 
most current 
event details.

2024
Is an election year 

for your next 
Area 59 Delegate

November 
8 thru 10

Wyndham Lancaster Resort & Convention Center 
2300 Lincoln Highway East 
Lancaster, PA 17602

Join us to elect a new panel 
of officers to serve A.A. in 

Eastern Pennsylvania 

Who attends the EPGSA 
Convention/Assembly?
All GSRs, ADCMs, DCMs, Area Officers, and 
Past Delegates, plus any and all interested 
A.A. members are welcome.
The Home Group should financially 
support its GSR in attending the 
Convention/Assembly.

What happens at the 
Convention/Assembly?
In even-numbered years, we have 
elections for the Delegate and Area 
Officers.
In odd-numbered years, we gather for an 
Assembly at which the Area Officers and 
Area Committees report on their work to 
the Assembly.
Each year, we have workshops, dicussion 
panels and meetings where the voices of 
the entire area are shared, offering each of 
us a wider and varied experience of 12th 
step service work.

What can I get out of this 
experience?
A renewed sense of purpose and energy to 
carry A.A.’s message.
A greater understanding of the issues 
involved and solutions to the problems 
we face when we are trying to carry the 
message to alcoholics.
A sense of being a part of Area 59 and A.A. 
as a whole; sharing in the ongoing efforts 
to protect our Fellowship and carry our 
message.

What do I do afterwards?
GSRs should consider giving a report to 
their group.
Members can and should share their 
experience at meetings and among 
friends.

Why is it important?
This is the only time during the year when 
we gather, speak, and vote as an Area. 
The Delegate may take this opportunity 
to seek guidance from the Assembly 
on matters concerning the Area or the 
General Service Conference.
At these Area gatherings we have a rare 
opportunity to share our concerns and 
solutions to problems we face in carrying 
A.A.’s message with a diverse group who 
can inform us of their experience.
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